

## Larwood Academy Trust

## **Executive Headteacher: Mr Sean Trimble B.Ed (hons) MA NPQH**

WEBB RISE, STEVENAGE, HERTFORDSHIRE, SG1 5QU
Email: admin@larwood.herts.sch.uk Telephone: 01438 236333
Website: www.larwood.herts.sch.uk Facsimile: 01438 236363

## Larwood School

Deputy Headteacher: Mr Pierre Van Der Merwe – BA, NPQH

Brandles School

Headteacher: Mr David Pearce – BA (hons), PGCE, NPQH



## Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you have had a lovely summer with your child/ren. It feels like we have so much more to look forward to this year at Larwood School with everyone returning. This letter is to inform you of our exciting events as outlined below. As always, these events will still be preceded by a letter closer to the time. We have always believed in reaching out to those less fortunate than ourselves and considering that we are a small school, all of you should feel proud in relation to the impact that your donations have for the charities below. You will notice that we also have some events such as Halloween and Valentine's Day that are solely to provide happy memories for your child while they are here.

EVENT	DATE	DRESS CODE	COST	EXTRAS
Jeans for	Friday Sept	Jeans	£1	
Genes	18 <sup>TH</sup>			
Halloween	Friday Oct	Costume – no	£1	Masks may
	16 <sup>th</sup>	violent props		be worn but
				children will
				need to
				remove
				them when
				asked to by
				staff.
Children in	Friday Nov	Pyjamas and	£1 for	
Need	13th	slippers for	pyjamas	
		indoors		
Christmas	Wednesday	Christmas	£1	
Jumper	Dec 16 <sup>th</sup>	Jumper and		
Day		dress down		
Valentine's	Friday Feb	Red, white or	£1 dress	
Day	12 <sup>th</sup>	pink clothes	down	
World	Thursday	Book	No charge	Children will receive
Book Day	March 4 <sup>th</sup>	character		£1 book token
		costume		
Red Nose	Friday	Red Nose optional	£1 non-	
Day	March 19 <sup>th</sup>	Non-uniform	uniform	



lles School

If you would like to send in the money for these events in advance so that you don't have to find change, you may send in money detailing which events you are paying for or use school money and you will be issued with a receipt. If not, money can always be collected leading up to and on the day of these events. You can make any donations or payments using the school online system, please notify class staff if you have made a contribution using the online payment service.

If any other events that have not been listed become available, we will endeavor to let you know as soon as possible. Thank you as always for your continued support to make these events successful.

Kind Regards,

Stuart Jacobs

Stuart Jacobs